
Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc./ 
Hydro du Grand Sudbury Inc. 
500 Regent Street / rue Regent, PO Box 250 / CP 250, Sudbury, ON P3E 4Pl 
Telephone (705)675-7536 Fax (705)671-1413 

October 14, 2009 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON M4P IE4 

Re: Greater Sudbury Hydro EB-2009-022S 

Dear Ms. Walli 

Please acknowledge this letter as a request for a delay in filing Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc.'s 2010 IRM 

rate application. As you are aware, the corporation's 2009 rate rebasing decision has not been rendered 

by the OEB. The approved 2009 rates are the foundation of the 2010 IRM application and without such 

rates it is impossible to proceed with the application. 

Once our finalized rate decision is received we anticipate completing our IRM submission within a three 

week period. 

is request which clearly is outside of our control meets your planning parameters. Should 

y issues please do not hesitate to contact me at (705)675-0504. 

Copy: J. Koski 

F. Kallonen 


